Call for papers: Special Issue of Accounting Finance and Governance Review:
Interdisciplinary Perspectives on Accounting and Social Change

Accounting Finance and Governance Review is pleased to announce a special issue dedicated to
interdisciplinary perspectives on accounting and social change. Current global challenges highlight the
existence of, and need for positive, social change. We invite authors to submit work which draws on the
perspectives of other disciplines to highlight possibilities for, and enlightening conceptions of, accounting and
social change. More broadly, the interface of accounting with the humanities and social sciences presents a
potentially rich area of study with significant societal implications.

In this special issue, we call for contributions that examine and explore social change and the perspectives of
other disciplines in an accounting context, and which seek to deepen and expand our understanding of their

meaning and significance. Topics for this issue include, but are not limited to the following:

* How accounting may serve or enable social change

* Historical accounts of social change

* The impact of accounting technologies and procedures on social change

* Education in accounting and social change

* The significance of social change to the accounting profession

* New understandings of accounting and social change emerging from the perspectives of other
disciplines

* Sijtuated interdisciplinary explorations of social change and accounting in specific countries or

contexts.

Potential contributors are encouraged to interpret this theme broadly, yet critically, using diverse theoretical
and methodological perspectives in a wide array of settings. The guest editors are very willing to work with
authors to discuss the fit of their proposed ideas with this call.

Full paper submissions must be in accordance with AFGR’s Guide for authors and will be subject to a double-
blind review process. Authors should submit full papers to the journal by email to martin.kelly@qub.ac.uk or

lorna.stevenson@st-andrews.ac.uk by: December 31, 2019.

Guest Editors:

* Martin Kelly, Queen's Management School, Queen’s University Belfast; martin.kelly@qub.ac.uk

* Lorna Stevenson, School of Management, University of St Andrews, Scotland; lorna.stevenson@st-
andrews.ac.uk

Important Dates:

¢ Full paper submission to the Special Issue: December 31 2019



